
We Continue to Serve
Dear Valued Customer,

We understand the pandemic and how it has impacted tax season
this year. We also know the importance of getting your tax return

done in a timely manner and safe environment. That is why we
decided to virtually take tax returns for the safety of your family as

well as ours. Blessed taxes gives you the option to e-file via video
call and/or phone call. We are continuously praying for the safety
of you and your family. Please remember to wash your hands and

and wear your mask. We will get through Covid-19 together.
 Be blessed and stay safe.  

A LETTER FROM OUR OWNER 

Respectfully Yours,

Andrea Murphy, Owner
 Andrea Murphy


